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Spencer Patterson

From: Office of the Registrar
Sent: Wednesday, September 24, 2025 4:34 PM
To: Spencer Patterson
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163

From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Friday, August 15, 2025 8:52 PM 
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca> 
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
ood day, I am writing about the gas price increase that Embridge Gas is proposing. I do not agree with the 
proposed rate increase due to inflation and other factors intended to promote efficiency. I believe that 
Enbridge is using non-specific terms such as, other factors to promote efficiency, in order to fool both 
the OEB and customers in order to make more money for their shareholders. All this is, is just a way for 
the company to make more money. These people are profit driven and do not care about their 
customers. Enbridge has seen their income double and see this as another opportunity to make more. I 
would like to see OEB consider its customers and not allow Embridge to just get wealthier. I have 
included an article by the financial post stating this fact. 
https://financialpost.com/commodities/energy/oil-gas/enbridge-profit-more-than-doubles Thank you so 
much Bartek Stankusz 

Name: Bartek Stankusz 

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes 

  


